From:  Yura, Jane
Sent: 9/21/2010 4:28:33 PM

To: Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov); Tang, Clayton K.
(CKT@cpuc.ca.gov)

Ce:

Bec:

Subject: Possible Call

Mark, Clayton -- | know we haven't talked since the first of the month about PG&E's GRC. Would you
have time for a short call with me tomorrow? Primarily, | would like to talk about the schedule that's
coming up this Friday,

Thx
Jane
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